
From: Lougheed, Patricia
To: "Kevin Kamps"
Subject: RE: RSVP for Jan. 13 reg. conf. w/Entergy Palisades
Date: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 5:47:00 PM
Attachments: EA-14-168 Palisades Meeting Feedback Form.pdf

Mr. Kamps
 
Thank you for taking the time out to drive over here and attend this public meeting.  While I
 realize that we may not have had as extensive a public comment period as you would have
 liked, I believe we were consistent with the information we provided to you originally (see
 below.)  I hope the answers that you received responded to the questions asked.
 
If you have any additional questions that you would like to have added to the record, please
 provide them within the next week.  I will attach them to the conference summary, which
 will be issued with 30 days of the conference.  They can be sent to me at the e-mail
 address below.
 
Finally, I’ve attached a meeting feedback form.  I would be interested in any comments that
 you have about the meeting.  This is also available on the NRC meeting notice.
 
Thank you.
 
I hope the answers he received responded to your questions.
 
Patricia
Patricia Lougheed
Senior Enforcement Coordinator
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
2443 Warrenville Rd, Lisle IL 60532, Suite 210
(630) 810-4376
Patricia.Lougheed@nrc.gov
 
 
 
 
 
From: Kevin Kamps [mailto:kevin@beyondnuclear.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 2:59 PM
To: Lougheed, Patricia
Subject: Re: RSVP for Jan. 13 reg. conf. w/Entergy Palisades
 
Thank you Patricia.
 
On Thu, Jan 8, 2015 at 3:53 PM, Lougheed, Patricia <Patricia.Lougheed@nrc.gov> wrote:
Mr. Kamps,
 It was nice talking to you. 
Thanks for letting me know that you’ll be here in person.  As I said, I’ll have a visitor badge
 made up for you.  If you have any problems with directions, feel free to give me a call
 (even last minute, if needed.) 
Also, I’d like to again reassure you that there will be an opportunity for questions (relating
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2.  This meeting helped me to understand the topics discussed.


NRC PUBLIC MEETING FEEDBACK


NRC FORM 659
(02-2014)


U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION


OMB NO. 3150-0197 Expires: (03/31/2014)


Public Protection Notification:  If a means used to impose an information collection does not display a currently valid OMB control number, the NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is 
not required to respond to, the information collection. 


Thank you for attending this public meeting hosted by the NRC.  In order to help us understand your views about this 
meeting and improve future meetings, please take a couple minutes to answer the questions below.


Meeting 
Date:


Meeting 
Title:


3.  The meeting location, starting time, and duration were 
     reasonably convenient.


5.  Attendees were given sufficient opportunity to ask questions 
     or express their views.


8.  I am satisfied overall with the NRC staff who participated 
     in the meeting.


4.  The meeting facility, room set up, microphones, and visuals 
     used contributed to the success of the meeting.


Category


1.  The meeting achieved its stated purpose.


Please address the following statements in terms of your experience at the meeting.  1 is "strongly disagree" and 5 is 
"strongly agree."


6.  Attendees were listened to and understood by NRC staff.


7.  The presentations and explanations given by the NRC staff 
     were understandable, fair and balanced.
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"STRONGLY 
DISAGREE"


"STRONGLY 
AGREE"


"DISAGREE" "AGREE"
"NEITHER  
AGREE OR  
DISAGREE"


Name


Telephone No. E-Mail


OPTIONAL


Organization
Check here if you would like a 
member of NRC staff to contact you.


There are several ways you can provide your feedback:


1)  Scanning the Quick Response (QR) Code on the back of this form with your smartphone to link directly to our 
     feedback page. If you do not have a QR reader on your mobile device, you can use your App store to access 
     available QR scanning applications suitable for your device.
2)  Through any computer by going to the Public Meeting Schedule and pressing the “Meeting Feedback” link for the 
      specific meeting, or pressing the “[…more]” link for a specific meeting and then pressing the “Meeting Feedback” 
      link on the “Meeting Details” page.
3)  By filling out this hard copy of our “Public Meeting Feedback Form” and providing it to an NRC staff member or 
     mailing it in.
Please fold on the dotted lines with Business Reply side out, tape the bottom, and mail back to the NRC.


Note:  You have up to 30 days after the meeting has ended to submit feedback on the public meeting that you've 
attended.  Thank you again for your participation.



http://meetings.nrc.gov/pmns/mtg?do=recent30days





UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY 


COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON DC  20555-0001


BUSINESS REPLY MAIL
FIRST CLASS MAIL PERMIT NO. 12904 WASHINGTON DC


POSTAGE WILL BE PAID BY U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION


NO POSTAGE 
NECESSARY 


IF MAILED 
IN THE  


UNITED STATES


MAIL STOP: 
(HQ Staff Only) 
OR CHOOSE  


REGION


Please provide any suggestions you have on ways the NRC could improve their public meetings:


QR CODE


UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON DC  20555-0001


ATTN: 
NAME AND 


OFFICE 







 to the conference issue) following the conference:  both for those in person and those on
 the phone.  We’re also allowing people to e-mail questions in advance (or during the
 conference) that we’ll answer as well.  I hope that this is responsive. 
Finally, again, please do check in with me on Tuesday if the weather is bad.  The current
 long-range forecast has next week looking much better than this week, and we don’t
 cancel for anything less than blizzards … but a phone call is definitely less onerous than a
 3‑hour trip! 
Thanks 
Patricia
Patricia Lougheed
Senior Enforcement Coordinator
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
2443 Warrenville Rd, Lisle IL 60532, Suite 210
(630) 810-4376
Patricia.Lougheed@nrc.gov
 ********************************************
From: Kevin Kamps [mailto:kevin@beyondnuclear.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 2:12 PM
To: Lougheed, Patricia
Subject: RSVP for Jan. 13 reg. conf. w/Entergy Palisades
 Dear Patricia,
I just read in one of the various meeting announcements that I should let you know that I will
 be attending next Tuesday's regulatory conference in person, to facilitate my entry into NRC
 Region 3 HQ. I do plan to be there in person.

Also, in follow up to a voice mail I left earlier today, it is not clear to me that a public
 comment section will be provided as part of the meeting agenda, such as after the conclusion
 of NRC's interchange with Entergy. If there is no public comment session planned, I urge that
 it be added. At a similar regulatory conference with Entergy Palisades at NRC Region 3 HQ
 three years ago now, a public comment session was a part of the agenda. In fact, there are
 many precedents I could cite, in NRC interactions with industry, where public comment is
 part and parcel of the agenda. Could you please urge the decision makers at NRC to add a
 public comment session onto the agenda for this meeting?

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kevin Kamps, Beyond Nuclear and Don't Waste Michigan (board member, Kalamazoo
 chapter)

--
Kevin Kamps
Radioactive Waste Watchdog
Beyond Nuclear
6930 Carroll Avenue, Suite 400
Takoma Park, Maryland 20912
Office: (301) 270-2209 ext. 1
Cell: (240) 462-3216
Fax: (301) 270-4000
kevin@beyondnuclear.org
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www.beyondnuclear.org

Beyond Nuclear aims to educate and activate the public about the connections between
 nuclear power and nuclear weapons and the need to abandon both to safeguard our future.
 Beyond Nuclear advocates for an energy future that is sustainable, benign and democratic.
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